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Comments from Germany on the Revised CTF Investment Plan for Ukraine 

 
Dear Andreas, 
  
thank you very much for the response and teh work that went into it.  
  
We are still 
concerned about the sustainability and replicability of the investment, given the 
unclear legal situation re local content ruule and land use. Nonethelsse, we 
are  grateful that MDB's were able to include our most serious concern in the risks 
table. And therefore can confirm that we approve of the proposal. Could you 
pls. forward your response officially to the CIF admin unit, so they can register 
this exchange for the web site. 
  
Thank you very much, 
  
warm regards 
Annette 
  
  
Dr. Annette Windmeisser 
Klimapolitik und Klimafinanzierung 
Bundesministerium für wirtschaftliche Zusammenarbeit und Entwicklung 


